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We love visiting New Mexico and do use those state parts when we visit … they are nice and vary low priced
sites… but as we bring our out state $$ and spend it there I know some my funds makes it to your state’ via taxes
etc… my concerns are they making it to those parks budgets so as to keep the cost low enough for a retired person
living on SS can continue to visit … I do agree that people should not take advantage of living off the parks thru
annual park fees they have purchased… also being from another poor state (Mississippi) but love to travel as funds
are saved I would love to continue visiting NM and not be priced out….

Thank you
Wayne and Pearlean
Sent from my iPhone
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